
Dear Rosedale Parents, 

 

The Home and School Association is excited to announce our fundraiser with MacMillan’s! To participate 

and place your order, please follow the steps below: 

 

How to Order: 

 

Visit www.macmillansfundraising.online or www.macmillans.ca. 

Click "Shop Our Products." 

Select the items you wish to purchase. 

Proceed to checkout. 

Choose "Rosedale Elementary" from the drop-down menu. 

Fill in the required information (customer name, student name, payment details). 

Complete your order. 

 

Important Dates: 

 

Online Portal Closes: Wednesday, October 30 at midnight 

Delivery Date: Wednesday, November 27 

Pick-up will be from 2:40-5:30 PM at the school. 

Please note: We cannot store refrigerated or frozen items. If this will be an issue, please contact us at 

homeandschoolrosedale@gmail.com. 

If you have any questions, feel free to reach out. We’re looking forward to a fantastic fundraiser! 

 

Thank you for your support! 
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